Dear Senior Parents and or Guardians. The class dos this, we ask each senior's family to create these collages. Instructions are below: Parent/Guardian to do before May 1, 2024 • Parents and guardians collect photos of your student. These can be from birth to present or paper. No bigger than 12X18. Make a color copy of your photo collage at a copy center of your choice. Put your child's name on either the front or back side. • Laminate the color copy. Turn in laminated copy to Granada Office by May  $1^{s\,t}$ . They are open M-F 8:30-4:00. Keep your original photos. Students will not be bringing the collages home with them. They are saved at school to display at future reunions. If you create your collage online, you do not need to make a copy unless you want to keep a copy, but you still need to laminate it. I created mine at Walmartphoto.com Places in Livermore that will copy and laminate are: (Prices range from \$3-\$10 each) Kinko's fed Ex Office Max We hope you will take time to complete this project and share special memories of your child with their classmates.

Tricia Johnson